
Comment from Carl Duke 

Hi, 
We would like to offer our comments on the Low Volume Manufacturer Law. We were very excited 
when this law was passed in 2015. We felt like it would be an avenue to provide car enthusiast with 
our product, while also creating economy opportunity for our area. We have invested money in 
inventory, research and tooling, not thinking it would take this extended time to get the law enacted. 
This has created frustration as well economic stress. We are still very hopeful that the end is near. 
We do feel that the law will provide opportunity for both small and large businesses. It will allow 
companies to hire more employees and grow. We do hope that 2020 will be the year that the law is 
enacted. 
Thanks for allowing us to share our comments. 
Carl and Donna Duke 
Russ Nomore Streetrods 

 


